
A Report on the 2020 Setsubun Event 
 
TMDU’s annual Setsubun event was held on February 3rd (Monday), 2020. 
Following an explanation about Setsubun from Institute of Global Affairs Assistant Professor 
Yonemoto, everyone experienced eating Ehomaki (a kind of sushi roll) and throwing roasted 
soybeans. 
As the “Eho direction”, which means the year’s good luck direction, is “West Southwest”, the 
participants enjoyed the Ehomaki facing this way. 
It was a wonderful event to learn about Japanese traditional culture and deepen interpersonal 
ties. 
We would like to express our sincere gratitude to Wadokai, the sponsor of this event, for their 
generosity in providing the Ehomaki and soybeans.  
 

  
Explanation about Setsubun by Assistant Professor Yonemoto 
 

 

Participants enjoyed the Ehomaki facing the Eho direction “West Southwest” 


